
2020 Annual General Meeting

To all members:

Due to the current climate and the restrictions we are all under (and
those likely to be added in the near future) as a committee we have
decided that it will be impossible to hold the AGM this year that was
scheduled for November 5th.

Normally at the AGM you would hear reports from the officers of the
club and have the opportunity to vote for the officers for 2020/2021.

The Officers will produce reports and these will be made available to you
on the notice boards at the club, on the members’ website and by email.

As far as the nominations for office are concerned the following has
been proposed:

The captains and vice captain (there is currently no lady vice captain) will
continue in office for another year as there have been limited
opportunities for them to raise money for their chosen charity this year
or carry out their other duties.

If anyone feels that this proposal is inappropriate I would ask that they
email me by Monday 19th October at the latest stating their objection.

The other offices that come up for re-election each year are the
handicap and competition secretaries and the treasurer. John Clarke, Ed
Blain and Colin Beak are willing to stand again for these posts but if
anyone else would like to put themselves forward for these posts they
must email me with their name and the names of a proposer and
seconder by 4:00pm on Thursday 22nd October.

Regards

Graham Roberts

Club Secretary


